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September 4, 2024

A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP

Dear St. Ursula Families,

We were really glad we got to meet everyone at Back to School Night last
week! Our students and staff are settling into the school year quite nicely!

Yesterday, was our first STAR Day of the year! ThePurple House earned the
most points and will celebrate with a purple add-on day on Monday, September
9th. Students in the Purple House may come to school adding-on a shirt in
their House color.

On Friday, September 6th our students and staff will be treated to Kona Ice
after lunch! A special thank you to Mr. Kim and the Hartman family for this
gracious treat!

Faithfully,
Mrs. Jones
Mrs. Marinaro

ROTATION SCHEDULE FOR SEPT. 5-13
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PAY-IT LINKS

NEW Fathers' Club Ice Cream Social & Movie Night

The Fathers' Club invites your family to a Movie Night and Ice Cream Party on
Friday, September 13, 2024 in the school gym. The price includes

pizza, ice cream, water, juice, and a movie. The cost is $5.00 per person and is
limited to school families. All children must be accompanied by an adult. Doors
open at 6 p.m. and the movie will begin at 6:30 p.m. We will close the Pay-It
link on Friday, September 13th at 9 a.m.
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/3T4ANRByV

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Ravens Add-ons Tomorrow

Our Baltimore Ravens have their first game tomorrow, September 5th, so we're
celebrating with purple add-ons! Students may add on purple and/or black
shirts, sweatshirts, socks, hats, and hair accessories to their uniforms. This is
not an out-of-uniform day - just an add-on day. Even if you aren't a Raven's
fan, wear your favorite team's colors.

NEW Harvest Festival 50/50 Raffle

This year's Harvest Festival (October 10 - 12) will include our annual 50/50
raffle. Each family will be given 10 tickets to sell. Tickets will be coming home
with your child this week. If you would like additional tickets, please let the
office know. Please send the ticket stubs (the portion with the buyer’s
information) and money back to the school office as soon as possible. Also,
please label the envelope: Harvest Festival 50/50 Raffle.

NEW Extended Day Donations

Extended Day’s toy supply is starting to run low. If anyone has any unwanted,
but gently used toys, board games, playing cards, backgammon, chess, baby
dolls, coloring books, etc., we would happily take them! Thanks and have a
great day!

NEW PowerSchool Access

PowerSchool Parent Access has been turned on for students in grades 3-8.
Students in 3rd grade should have received instructions via email today. New
families should look for an email with login instructions tomorrow. If you did not
receive this email, please send an email to susoffice@stursula.org.

NEW Yearbook Club

8th grade students interested in being on the Yearbook committee need to join
the yearbook Google Classroom. The code is pg44kvx. There are instructions
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in Google Classroom for how to join the club by making a sample yearbook
page by Friday, September 20. Certain students already did this last year and
will not need to do this again, but they still need to join Google Classroom and
follow the instructions provided for them. Please reach out to Mrs. Zimmerman
(jzimmerman@stursula.org) with any questions.

NEW News Station Club

Middle School students interested in being in the News Station/Video
Announcements Club need to join the Google Classroom. The code is
vox2rwa. Please complete the Google form if you are interested in joining the
club. Please fill out the form by Friday, September 13, 2024. Please reach out
to Mr. Dela cruz (adelacruz@stursula.org) with any questions.

NEW Curriculum Portal

The Archdiocese has created a new website that has all the standards that are
taught in most grade levels and content areas for grades PK4-8.The website
can be accessed here: Curriculum Website Parent Portal

NEW Catechetical Sunday (Sept. 15th)

Join the faculty at the 11 a.m. Mass on Sunday, September 15 as we celebrate
Catechetical Sunday. All of our teachers will receive a blessing during this
Mass as they begin another year of faith formation with your children.

NEW High School Night Flyer

Please see the flyer for dates and locations for the upcoming High School
Nights. We will be hosting an evening at St. Ursula on Wednesday, September
25. High School Night Flyer

REMINDER School Calendar

Our school calendar can be found on ourwebsite. We will update the rotation
schedule month-to-month. We encourage you to subscribe to our website
calendar to stay up-to-date with our schedule and events. Subscription
instructions can be found here: Calendar Subscription Instructions

PARENT ORGANZATIONS

NEW PHSA Hot Lunch Volunteers Needed

We are in need of dedicated parent volunteers that would be willing to commit
to helping with Hot Lunch on Wednesdays for the entire school year. You
would be responsible for organizing and distributing food on Hot Lunch days. If
you are interested, please complete this form:
https://forms.gle/EoXDyNHhQmME78Edo8

NEW Fathers' Club Parking Lot Fundraiser

Headed to the MD State Fair this weekend? Support the Fathers' Club parking
lot fundraiser this Saturday, September 7th. They will be parking cars all day
long at the UPS lot north of the fair grounds at 2311 York Road.

NEW Fathers' Club September Meeting
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PINE RIDGE SWIM CLUB
9230 OLD HARFORD RD - PARKVILLE, MD

All fathers, grandfathers, uncles, godfathers and male relatives of
St. Ursula School students and graduates are welcome to join.

REACH OUT WITH ANY QUESTIONS FATHERSCLUB@STURSULA.ORG

SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

REMINDER August & September Lunch Volunteers

We are looking for volunteers to help in the lunchroom in August &
September.

Volunteers are needed from 11:20 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. each day. Please use
the Sign-up Genius link below to register for the date(s) you are available.
Service hours do apply. All volunteers need to be Virtus approved.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAAG2EASFE3-50876836-lunch

PARISH NEWS

EXPERIENCING THE SACRAMENTS TOGETHER
STRENGTHENS FAMILY BONDS IN FAITH

Join your St. Ursula Family for Mass:

Saturdays at 5:00 p.m.
Sundays at 7:30 a.m., 9:00 a.m., and 11:00 a.m.
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Family Liturgy every
3rd Sunday of the Month at

the 11am Mass!

the month after the 9am Mass!

Children's Liturgy of the Word every

4th Sunday of the month ,y Sl
during the 11am Mass! \ ..

FREE Community
Shredding Day
at St. Ursula Church

SEPT14 =«

9:30a-12:30p

Questions?

Email us at
GreenTeamSUCC@gmail.com
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